WANG GLOBALNET

2465 Fruitland Ave., Vernon, CA 90058
TEL. 213-622-5111

WANG GLOBALNET RECALLS FROZEN HALF SHELL OYSTERS

DUE TO POSSIBLE HEALTH RISK

Dear Valued Customers.

Wang Globalnet of Vernon, CA is initiating a recall of 1,200 cases of Frozen Half Shell Oysters,
specifically product KR-15-SP with a harvest date of 01/12/2025, due to a potential contamination with
Norovirus.

Consumption of the affected product may cause symptoms such as diarrhea, stomach cramps, nausea,
vomiting, fever, and chills. Symptoms typically appear approximately 12 hours after consuming
contaminated shellfish and may last up to two days.

The recalled Frozen Half Shell Oysters were distributed in California, Utah, and other states.

These oysters were packaged in white corrugated boxes labeled “Frozen Half Shell Oysters, Product of
Korea, Pack 144 counts,” with a shellfish tag harvest date of 01/12/2025.

This recall was initiated following a notification from the California Department of Public Health
regarding multiple reported illnesses in the state of Utah.

Customers who have purchased Frozen Half Shell Oysters (KR-15-SP, harvest date 01/12/2025) are
strongly urged to return the product to the place of purchase for a full refund.

For further information or assistance, please contact our QA/QC Team at
[joseph kim@wangfoodusa.com].

Sincerely, .
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WANG GLOBALNET

QA/QC TEAM, Joseph Kim

Tel: 213-622-5111

Fax: 213-622-5258

Email: joseph.kim@wangfoodusa.com



